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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIFIED 
DISCHARGES TO GROUNDWATER - SHERWOOD DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, 
CARLISLE CANYON TRACT 4192-5 AND 6, WESTLAKE VILLAGE, VENTURA COUNTY, 
CA (ORDER NO. 93-010, FILE NO. 13-043, SERIES NO. 045, Cl NO. 9931, GLOBAL ID 
WDR1 00011244) 

In our letter dated May 6, 2013, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under 
Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated April 17, 2014, Mr. Charles Cohn, your representative, notified the Regional 
Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) that the discharges of groundwater stemming 
from the dewatering activities due to the utility line installation at the project site for which the 
permit was issued had been completed and that you request termination of the WDR. 

Since the discharge of groundwater has been ceased, and the WDR is no longer needed, the 
coverage under Regional Board Order No. 93-010, Series No. 045 for the subject facility is 
hereby terminated, except for enforcement purposes under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Ms. Mercedes Merino 
at (213) 620-6156 or via email at mmerino@waterboards.ca.gov, or Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-
6683 or via email at ewu@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

c.54ho ···e v~ 
Samuel Unger, P~ 
Executive Officer 

cc (via email): Ms. Melinda Talent, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
Mr. Charles Cohn, Envicom Corporation 
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